
Dear Parents and Carers, here’s what has happened at EBA this week,

Bikeability course

Our students have triumphantly completed their Bikeability Level 2 in
collaboration with the Wandsworth Road Safety Team! They not only
acquired essential road safety skills but also revitalized an abandoned
bicycle, turning it into a fully functional bike.

To mark this achievement, they showcased their proficiency with a
cycling excursion to Battersea Park and back. Excellent work,
gentlemen! 

Young writers 

We are thrilled to announce that 79 talented students from Ernest
Bevin Academy have had their poems selected for publication in the
Poetry Escape competition by Young Writers!

This remarkable achievement highlights the creativity and dedication
of our students. Congratulations to all of our young poets on this
prestigious recognition. We’re incredibly proud of your hard work and
literary accomplishments. A big congratulations and well done to the
following students for being featured in the Young Writers Fight or
Flight book:

Zayn C, Raphael C, Tyler C, ZaKi B, Abdullah K, Alexander S-C, Umar H,
Romiero M, Mazhar A, Ozzy B, Rohaan K, Mikaeel H, Hassan K, Abdul-
Hakeem B, Harrish K, Kenzo B, Youseff H, Levi H-E, Mohamed A,
Samuel K, Zayan A, Ayan A, Akathyan S, Sakarikan P, Isaac I U,  Haseeb
Z, Reece L,Mohammed Z K, Jason G, Isaac Y, Romeo M, Cheyenne F,
Timofei G, Subhan S, Malique T, Rauhaan C, Zaheer G, Zakariya N, Isra
H.

Fixtures 

We are tremendously proud of our Blue ties outstanding victory last
week, defeating Southfields in football with an impressive score of 16-0. 

This remarkable accomplishment is a testament to their hard work,
dedication, and team spirit.

Such achievements highlight the commitment and effort of our students,
coaches, and supporting staff. We are incredibly proud of their
performance and the positive example they set for our school
community.

EAL coffee morning

We are pleased to share that our recent EAL coffee morning was a
success! It was a great opportunity for parents and staff to connect and
share experiences.

We would like to thank Mrs. Khan and Ms. Heyes for coordinating this
event. Your efforts made it enjoyable for everyone. Thank you to all who
attended and contributed. We look forward to more such events in the
future!

Farewell to Mr Carolino

We bid farewell to our esteemed Science teacher, Mr. Carolino.  Mr.
Carolino has inspired countless students with his passion for science and
his unwavering dedication to education, including leading our Science
Stars. His innovative teaching methods and genuine care for his students
have left an indelible mark on our school community.

As Mr. Carolino embarks on a new chapter in his life, we wish him all the
best in his future endeavors. 

Kind regards

Ms Dohel 

Key Dates 2025 Thursday 3rd April
Year 7 & 8 Parents’ Evening | 3.30pm - 7pm

Monday 7th April - Friday 18th April
Easter half term

Principal’s 
Update

AMBITION | PERSEVERANCE | UNITY

2 1  M A R C H  2 0 2 5

https://www.linkedin.com/feed/hashtag/?keywords=batterseapark&highlightedUpdateUrns=urn%3Ali%3Aactivity%3A7308150230502236160

